
 

 

 

Wednesday 21st February 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Week beginning Monday 26th February 2018 is Book Week! Our theme for this year is 
‘animal adventures.’  

Book Week Competitions 

Poster contest… why do we love reading? Children need to bring in their posters by 
Friday 2nd March.  Winning entries will receive a prize and will be placed in our 
Library.   

Potato competition!... decorate a potato into your favourite book character. Each class 
will have a Potato Gallery on Friday 2nd March. Prizes for the best designs.  

Below is a list of activities that you need to be aware of. 

Monday 26h February 

Book fair will be open in the Small Hall 3.15pm-4.00pm 

Tuesday 27th February 

Book fair will be open in the Small Hall 3.15pm-4.00pm 

Wednesday 28th February 

Reading camp out! Children can bring in their favourite book from home; teddy and 
PJ’s are optional and spend time reading to themselves or each other and sharing 
book recommendations. Please bring PJ’s, teds and book in a named bag. This will be 
taking place in the afternoon so uniforms must be worn in the morning.  

Thursday 1st March 

Book fair will be open in the Small Hall 3.15pm-4.00pm 

Friday 2nd March 

Children can dress up as their favourite book character; there will not be any prizes for 
this, it is just for fun!  A Storyteller will be in school and will have time with each year 
group.  There are many other activities going on around the school such as story 
writing, shared reading and visits to the library.  

We hope you are able to attend the book fair and support a fun filled week! 

Thank you 

Miss Taylor 

Miss Taylor 
Reading Subject Leader 
 


